From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 27, 2017 2:50:13 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:22 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Julie Knight

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I really cannot believe that Hydro One is applying for this rate increase after we have been told that we
are receiving a 25% decrease on our hydro bills. The people of Ontario are already having problems
paying their hydro bills and now you want to add more on to them. Maybe you should stop paying out
such high salaries and then you would have more money and you wouldnt have to steal from the
people of Ontario.

-- Attachment --
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